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Proposal Title Livestock Show Involvement

Please detail the recommended action to be 

taken.

At livestock shows (ag expo, district shows, state 

show, state fair, etc.) FFA members will be able 

to participate in and present more FFA-oriented 

activities.

Why is this proposal of importance to the 

Louisiana FFA Association?

More FFA involvement will provide an FFA focus 

and get our officers and members more involved. 

At livestock shows, members and officers can 

engage more by participating in livestock 

opportunities (working shows, FFA talent 

presentations, state show competitions, etc.)

What effect, if any, will this proposal have on 

student membership?

It will tie our members into more livestock-

oriented activities.  This will especially be useful 

for members who are uncommon to livestock 

projects or who want to participate more during 

livestock show season.

What data can you offer to support your 

recommendation?

Many FFA members have commented wishing 

FFA could have more involvement at our 

livestock shows. Our closer relationship with the 

Ag Center opens the opprotunity for more 

involvement like this for our members.

Will a member from your chapter offer a five 

minute presentation on your issue and a five 

minute question and answer on February 23 

during SLDC?

Yes

mailto:clejeune@laffa.org


Will you attend SLDC in person or virtually? In-person

Chapter President Camille Sonnier

Chapter Secretary Curstyn Oncale
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